

May 4, 2004

Edward Leigh Edward Leigh Enterprises, Inc. P.O. Box 18819 Cleveland, Ohio 44119-0819

Dear Ed,

On behalf of Regional West's Cancer Survivors' Day planning committee, I'd like to thank you for providing such a wonderful, inspiring talk at our recent Survivors' Day event. You know it's a good speech when you have over 400 people in the palm of your hand—which you did. We've had nothing but positive comments on your talk in the month since the event. Your ability to connect with your audience speaks volumes for both your empathy as a cancer survivor and your ability as a speaker.

Thanks also for the equally inspiring presentation the following day for Regional West employees. As employees in a health care facility, we all need a reminder once in awhile as to why we're here and what's really important in our jobs. Even at 7 a.m. you captured and held your audience—not an easy thing to do that early in the morning.

Thank you again for helping make Cancer Survivors' Day 2004 a resounding success!

Sincerely,

Teresa Clark

Regional West Medical Center

Marketing and Public Relations Dept.

Lucia Clark